
As a Oregon voter, I oppose this legislation. It will have no impact on gun violence and severely inhibit the constitutional right of all 
American citizens to protect themselves from criminal gun violence. Furthermore, it limits the intentional purpose of the 2nd 
amendment of the Constitution for armed citizens to be a check and balance against a tyrannical government and to respond to the 
overall safety of communities should the need for an armed militia arise. It will also place a burden on the limited resources of the 
State of Oregon as it has to respond to litigation deriving from the unconstitutional aspect of the Bill. 


